
 

Drinking water well  
improvement project  

June 8, 2022, through Fall 2023 
 

Irvine Ranch Water District, in partnership with Orange County Water District, will be upgrading 

and modernizing the drinking water well facility on North Gravier Street.  

The work involves the demolition of the IRWD-owned house on the south side of the property, 

modification of the existing well equipment, installation of a new treatment system for the 

well, and additional site paving.  The existing perimeter wall along Gravier will be extended, and 

a second gated entrance will be installed.  In addition, new landscaping along the frontage of 

the site and new trees along 

the southwest and southerly 

borders of the site will be 

installed. 

WHAT:  Upgrades to drinking 

water well 

WHEN: June 8, 2022, to Fall 

2023 

WORK HOURS:  8 a.m. to 

4:30 p.m., Monday through 

Friday 

For more information, please 

contact IRWD’s Public Affairs 

Department at 

info@IRWD.com or call                     

949-453-5500. 
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